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Craig Perkins <craigperkins@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

To whom it may concern,

I completely disagree with your point of policing Forex retail by lowering the ability of leverage from
100:1 to 10:1. Please don’t do this. It would ruin much of what makes Forex unique. I wouldn’t mind
lowering it to 100:1 . But nothing beyond this point. Thank you

Craig Perkins


